
 

 

26 May 2017 
 
The General Manager 
Wollongong City Council 
Locked Bag 8821 
Wollongong NSW 2500 
 

records@wollongong.nsw.gov.au  
engagement@wollongong.nsw.gov.au 

 
Dear Sir, 

 

Property Council (Illawarra Chapter) Submission on the Draft South 
Wollongong Future Strategy 

 

We apologise for the delay in our response and thank you for the opportunity to provide 
feedback on the Draft South Wollongong Future Strategy.  

The Illawarra Chapter of the Property Council has provided a response that addresses 
our views on each of the precincts within South Wollongong.   
 
We appreciate the time that Council is taking on this initiative and for taking our 
comments into consideration. 
 
If you wish to discuss anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

Kim Rawson 

Regional Director of the Illawarra 
Property Council of Australia 
Mobile: 0437 315 198 
Email: krawson@propertycouncil.com.au 

 

 

mailto:records@wollongong.nsw.gov.au
mailto:engagement@wollongong.nsw.gov.au
mailto:krawson@propertycouncil.com.au

